
NEMO VISTA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
5690 Hwy. 9 

Center Ridge, AR  72027 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 
 
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY!  Medication can no longer be dropped off with the building 
secretary.  You will be required to deliver any medication, asthmatic inhaler, epi-pen, etc. to the 
nursing office for proper documentation.    Also, you as the parent/guardian will need to 
delegate (choose) a school employee such as a teacher or secretary to administer medication to 
your child in the absence of the nurse.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
 
Nurse Deb 


